
From: Ivan Clark 

Sent: 25 March 2021 10:37 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: Re: Planning application - 2021/0322/P - Flat 25, The Pryors, East Heath Road 

 

Dear Tony  

Thank you for your observations.  Extraordinary times require us to be resourceful.  

Although not a listed building, being in a Conservation Area requires we assure the property is 

respected. I am confident that the close supervision of our own Mangement Company Surveyor to 

implement a quality energy efficient like-for-like project will meet your requirements. 

As requested I attach photos of the well windows.  

Unfortunately scaffolding has been erected in the well for major building works but the photographs 

together with the manufacturer/installer's specifications (each photograph is 

appropriately referenced) and measurements provide a good basis to evaluate the proposal. 

Kindest regards, 

Ivan Clark  


